
Dadeville R-2 School District 
P.O. Box 188   17 Bearcat Trail 
Dadeville, Missouri 65635-0188 

417-995-2201 
 

August 1st, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year and the first inaugural preschool class.  Mrs. 
Shannon Buck and the rest of the school staff are eager to meet your child.  I wanted to 
give you some beginning of school information prior to Open House, which will be 
August 23rd.   
 
Preschool hours are 8:00 am to 11:30 am.  You may drop your child off at the main 
entrance starting at 7:50.  Preschool students will have the option to be served breakfast.  
Full price breakfast will be $1.30 while reduced priced breakfast will be $.30.  Please 
complete the updated Free/Reduced Lunch application to determine your child’s meal 
status.  Lunch will not be served as students are picked up at 11:30 am.   
 
All students enrolling are required to have updated shot records, proof of residency, 
completed enrollment forms  prior to the first day of attendance.  Please send a copy of 
shot records to the school or have your physician fax records to the school at 
(417)995-2210.   
 
Please complete the enclosed forms and return to the school as soon as possible.  If you 
have questions, you may call or email Mr. Becker at (417) 995-2201 or 
abecker@dadeville.k12.mo.us 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Aaron Becker 
Dadeville R-II 
Principal 
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